
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

FAIRFIELD TOWNSHIP, OHIO 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Fairfield Township Board of 

Trustees on Tuesday, April 12, 2022 at the Fairfield Township Administration Building located at 

6032 Morris Road, at 7:00 p.m. to allow for public comment and recommendations on a joint 

economic development contract and district. The City of Fairfield, Ohio and Fairfield Township, 

Ohio have filed documents to create a joint economic development district pursuant to Section 

715.72 of the Ohio Revised Code; such district to be known as the “Fairfield-Fairfield Township 

Joint Economic Development District - 1”. 

The documents include a copy of the contract creating the district, including the economic 

development plan for the district and the schedule for the provision of new, expanded or 

additional services, facilities or improvements, a description of the areas to be included in the 

district including a map and description thereof and a schedule for the collection of an income 

tax. These documents are on file and open for public inspection in the City of Fairfield 

Administration Building, Office of the City Clerk, 5350 Pleasant Avenue, Fairfield, Ohio 45014, 

and in the Fairfield Township Administration Building, Office of the Fiscal Officer, 6032 Morris 

Road, Fairfield Township, Ohio 45011, during normal business hours. 

 

City of Fairfield business hours: Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Fairfield Township business hours: Monday through Friday 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.  

 

 

For insertion in the Hamilton Journal News Friday, March 11, 2022. 


